April 3, 2015

Mayor Louise Carter-King and City Council City of Gillette 201 E. 5th Street P.O. Box 3003 Gillette, Wyoming 82717-3003

Mayor Carter-King and City Council,

Please accept my resignation from the Gillette Parks and Beautification Board effective April 30, 2015. My current term expires at the end of June, but I will not be available to attend the May and June board meetings. It has been a privilege to serve on the Parks and Beautification Board over a number of years and I thank the City of Gillette for this opportunity and the on-going support of the Board.

Sincerely,

John Trummel